May 11, 2012

Subject: Notification of the change of accounting year and submission of the Financial
Statement for the year 2012

To: President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

According to the change of accounting year from 1% October — 30" September to 1° April — 31°
March which had been approved in the Shareholders Meeting on December 26, 2011, the
Company has registered the change of accounting year with the Ministry of Commerce on May
11, 2012.

The Company would like to inform that the Company will not submit the financial statement
for the second quarter which is required to submit by May 15, 2012 but the Company will
submit the annual financial statement for the 6-month period (1** October 2011 — 31°*" March
2012) by not later than May 30, 2012.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
For Thai Rayon Public Company Limited

Mr. Pramod K Khandelwal
GM (Finance & Commercial)

CC: Listed Company Department
The Securities and Exchange Commission



